U.S. Department of Homeland Security District 23, Los Angeles Field Office 300 North Los Angeles Street Los Angeles, CA 90012



## U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services

Date: November 9, 2012

File:

Birth Date:

Country of Birth: Mexico

a deservable level descripting are contain concition on a

aira pio kassaj godossujajiso jo kasija kom debutinie jion

Class: CR6

DOE: <u>11/09/2012</u>

Dear Adjustment of Status Applicant:

Congratulations! Your application to adjust status has been approved.

A Permanent Resident Card ("PRC") will be mailed to you within 60 days to your address shown above.

If you have an immediate and justifiable need to travel outside the United States and cannot wait to receive your PRC, you may obtain temporary evidence of your lawful permanent residence by making an InfoPass appointment through <a href="https://www.uscis.gov">www.uscis.gov</a> and appearing at a USCIS office with this letter and a valid, unexpired passport. You will be required to present documentation to justify your departure from the U.S. Examples may include plane tickets, a doctor's letter describing the critical condition of a family member abroad or a written order assigning you overseas.

Your new card will expire two years from when you became a permanent resident. By law your resident status is conditional, and you must apply to remove those conditions before your card expires. We recommend you apply several months before your card expires.

If you have a change of address after your I-485 application is approved but before you receive your Permanent Resident Card, you must complete Form AR-11, Alien's Change of Address Card. Mail the form to: U. S. Department of Homeland Security, Bureau of Citizenship and Immigration Services, Change of Address, P. O. Box 7134, London, KY 40742-7134. For commercial overnight or fast freight services, only: U.S. Department of Homeland Security, Bureau of Citizenship and Immigration Services, Change of Address, 1084-I South Laurel Road, London, KY 40744

Once again, congratulations on becoming a lawful permanent U.S. resident.

Sincerely,

Nancy J. Alby
Field Office Director

Signed for by:

Rosa Maria Sanchez, ISO